
From: Nevenka 
Sent: Wednesday, 15 July 2015 5:11 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: mega council 
 
Hello,  
 
I wish to lodge my strongest objection to the proposed amalgamated council.  It is ludicrous to think that one council 
can meet the demands of such a diverse population. 
 
Local councils can hardly be considered local if they cover as many people as the State of Tasmania (which I'm sure 
doesn't have just one local council).   
 
Please do not continue this folly. 
 
Regards 
Nevenka Krstic 
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